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The Arabic Logic Commission of the DLMPST has one planned activity for the year 
2020.  This is a meeting of the President and the Secretary together with Saloua 
Chatti and possibly other interested people, to review the organisation, finances and 
website of the Commission and to plan future activities.  (Following precedent, these 
future activities should include a symposium at the Congress of History of Science 
and Technology in Prague 2021, where there will certainly be other symposia on 
aspects of Arabic science.)  This meeting may also be part of an academic meeting 
where the participants give talks on topics in Arabic Logic.  Details (including date 
and place) are still under discussion.

We have retained the grant of $1000 received from the DLMPST last year and will 
use it towards travel expenses for this meeting.  So we are not asking for a further 
grant for 2020.  

Wilfrid Hodges, 11 December 2019


